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GEOFF SLICK AS A “FRIEND OF RURAL WATER” 

 
Geoff Slick of AE2S was presented with the prestigious “Friend of Rural Water” 

award by the North Dakota Rural Water Systems Association (NDRWSA) at the 36th 

Annual Rural Water EXPO and Conference banquet held February 2, 2022 in Fargo.  

Every year, this award is given to those individuals who have demonstrated their 

commitment to providing quality water to North Dakotans through the promotion, 

development, or enhancement of the state association or a local city or rural 

water system. 

Geoff has spent his career dedicated to rural water. Geoff takes great pride 

in working closely with managers, directors, and operators of water systems. 

Geoff has an exceptional ability to think outside the box and develop long-term, 

cost-effective solutions for the betterment of rural water. Geoff has dedicated 

12 years of service within the water industry and plans for many more.   

 

The NDRWSA was formed to coordinate rural water system programs on a statewide 

basis.  The association also provides technical, managerial, and financial 

assistance to aid municipalities and rural water systems in complying with the 

federal Safe Drinking Water Act and the Clean Water Act. 
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